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PO Box 1840

La Center, WA 98629

June 1st, 2015

Dear Cris, Bob, Wendy, Todd and Mark:

Please accept this letter as formal confirmation of my verbal resignation at the May
26" regular board meeting (effective as soon as possible) from my position as
Director, Position No. 5, on the La Center School District Board of Directors. As ]
stated at that time [ have sold my house and am moving out of my Director area and
into Todd’s!

I have enjoyed my time on the Board and wish everyone the best as you continue to
serve the students, staff and community of the La Center School District.

Sincerely,

ohn T. Parsons
Director, Position No. 5
La Center School District Board



